
JOIN 
US!

Contact us to make your audition  
appointment for September Enrollment.

nwboychoir.org

SERIOUS FUN!
THE NORTHWEST BOYCHOIR IS



Contact us to make your audition  
appointment for September Enrollment.

CONTACT US: 206.524.3234 | nwboychoir.org

The Northwest Boychoir is a non-profit organization with no religious affiliation. We are proud to be an inclusive and equitable organization and are firmly committed to assisting families with financial aid. The Bellevue 
School District does not sponsor nor endorse this event and/or information, nor does the district assume responsibility for it. In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the Bellevue School District will be 
held harmless from any cause of action filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials, including costs, attorney’s fees and judgments or awards.

BOYS ENTERING 1ST– 4TH GRADES IN THE FALL ARE INVITED TO  

AUDITION ON JUNE 3 , OR AT A TIME CONVENIENT FOR YOU.  

We are celebrating more than 40 years of helping young people discover  
the joy of singing!

Thank you to our community partners:  4Culture  |  Classical KING FM  |  Google  |  The Reed Foundation  |  Seattle Office of Arts & Culture  |  Treeline Foundation

•	 TRAVEL ON NATIONAL TOURS  

• 	SING WITH THE SEATTLE SYMPHONY  

•	 APPEAR ON LOCAL TV AND RADIO  

• 	RECORD IN PROFESSIONAL RECORDING STUDIOS  

• 	PERFORM IN SEATTLE’S PREMIER CONCERT HALLS

“We are watching him grow - not only in music, but as a person.” NORTHWEST BOYCHOIR PARENT 

“The Northwest Boychoir has changed my life more than anything else.” NORTHWEST BOYCHOIR MEMBER

THE NORTHWEST BOYCHOIR IS

SERIOUS FUN!


